
Lyn Ary Park Memorial Garden Turnagain Community Council Work Party 
Saturday, September 14, 2013 
 
At least 15 volunteers participated in last Saturday’s Work Party! Many thanks to all who 
came out on a beautiful afternoon to work at the park — it looks great! 
 
Items Accomplished: 

• Repaired and painted the arbor 
• Pulled weeds in arbor path and throughout the park 
• Removed geraniums in front flower bed 
• Mowed walking paths 
• Trimmed back park tree branches along Coastal Trail shoulder area   
• Painted bike rack and railing in viewing area along Coastal Trail 

 

 
 

 


